
Stateline 4-H Club 
April 2021 Monthly Report

Happy Easter! The Stateline 4-H Club started the month by hiding Easter eggs for the 
Annual Hardtner Chamber Easter Egg Hunt. Our club helped hide 1,000 eggs for the kids to 
hunt. We then had 4 members compete at our County 4-H Club Days on April 10. Callen Corr 
received a Top Blue on his project talk and a Blue on his demonstration, Jancey Goodno 
received an Alternate Top Blue on her project talk, Janda Goodno received a Blue on her project 
talk and Keagan McMurray received a Blue on his reading and demonstration. We also had 4 
members compete at the Midwest Meat Judging Contest held in Stillwater, OK on April 17. 
Members were Cort Blunk, Callen Corr, Keagan McMurray & Bo Miller. All members were first 
time meat judgers and did an awesome job. We then wrapped up our month with our monthly 
meeting held on April 18 at 3pm. Members were recognized for participating at County 4-H 
Days and Meat Judging Contest. Leader, Amanda Corr, reminded members of the project 
add/drop deadline & tagging deadline. She also reminded members they must attend half of the 
meetings to participate at the Barber County Fair. The club decided to make a donation to Rock 
Springs and sponsor a banner and plaque for the Barber County Fair. Janda Goodno gave a 
great project talk on her goats to wrap up the meeting. Our next meeting will be May 16 at 3pm 
HCC. Stay well, stay safe and 4-H on!!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr 
Stateline 4-H Reporter
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